








PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS: 
 
1-3/4" Thick steel doors shall be by Ceco Door Products. Door shall 
conform to the Steel Door Institute guide specification, ANSI A250.8 
and NAAMM 867 specifications. See chart below for performance
classifications. 
 
The Armorshield system is listed in the UL Burglary Protection Directory
and complies with Standard for Safety Bullet Resisting Test, UL752.
Doors and frames must be supplied together and are commercial quality 
cold rolled steel conforming to ASTM A1008 ...or (optional) hot-dipped
galvannealed or galvanized steel conforming to ASTM A653 and A924. 
 
Armorshield doors are seamless design. Door face sheets are joined at
their vertical edge with a center seam that is welded the full height of
door. Welds are ground, fil led, and dressed smooth. Seams are invisible
and surface is smooth. Face sheets are totally supported by a 0.7 LB/CF 
density styrene core chemically bonded to interior surface. As an 
option, Kraft honeycomb core or steel stiffened core is available as well.
The top of the door is closed flush with a cap screwed into a welded-in 
inverted channel. The bottom of the door is closed with an inverted
channel welded to both face sheets. 
 
Armorshield frame profiles are double and single rabbet in depths from
3" through 14" of all welded corner construction. Jamb anchors for
masonry and stud walls are available. 
 
Armorshield glass l i tes are SPSA rated with steel framing. 
 
Hardware Provisions: Hinge preparations are handed. Hinge edges are
mortised for 4-1/2" (up to 3’0 x 7’0) or 5" high (over 3’0 x 7’0), heavy
weight hinges. 7 gage steel hinge reinforcements are welded inside the
door edge and are dril led and tapped for fasteners in accordance with
ANSI A156.7. The lock edge has a standard bevel (1:16). Hinge edge is 
square. Lock edge is prepared for Gov. Series 86 or 160/161 locks in
accordance with ANSI A115 (specify which). Architect note:  Doors over
3070 require 5" x .190" hinges. Hardware is not required to be by Ceco
Door. 
 
Paint: 1-3/4" steel doors shall be provided with one coat of oven-cured 
neutral color primer paint. Primer coat shall conform with ANSI A250.10.
The primer coat is a preparatory base for necessary finish painting.
Colorstyle paint is not available applied to the door from the factory.
Colorstyle paint is available with armorshield frames up to 4’0” x 8’0”. 
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